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I wish to object to the above numbered planning application:

Firstly the application notice bears no relation to the site which is being considered.  I have rung your
office about this but was assured 
by the relevant planning officer that it was satisfactory and it almost seems to be a ploy to hide the
application. Many local people had not seen it 
and it is only through discussion and meeting others that it has become public knowledge. 

The quarter deck is often a quiet contemplative area where people can sit [ often on their loved one’s
memorial seat] and enjoy  the magnificent view.
In my view this aspect of Robin Hood’s Bay would be lost. 

Robin Hood’s bay is busy and bustling with many food outlets, pubs and shops, many of these
businesses are run by people who live in this village
 and depend  on this for their llivlihood. This proposed  “hut’ is just another money making business to
add to the businesses already owned by the
 applicant to add to his considerable wealth, much of which is generated by Robin Hood’s Bay.

Litter is already a problem in this area and will be greatly increased if this planning application goes
through.

I strongly object to this application and think it would be detrimental to Robin Hood’s Bay

Trish Connell

Manor Garth
Wesley Road 
Robin Hood’s Bay Y022 4RW
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